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23 August 2017  

 

Prof. CHEN Wen, Vice President 

Wuhan University of Technology 

Wuhan, Hubei, 430070 

P.R.China 

 

Dear Professor Chen,  

Re: Visit to Monash University in November/December 2017 

It is my great pleasure to invite you to visit Monash University in November/December 2017 between November 

15th and December 15th, 2017 for a couple of days. This invitation is extended to include the following members 

in the delegation you lead from Wuhan: 

 Mr. CHEN Wen, Vice President of WUT; 

 Mr. JIANG Congsheng, Director of Development of Science and Technology Institute; 

 Mr. HUANG Ming, Administrator of Intelligent Transportation System Research Center; 

 Mr. WANG Fazhou, Dean of School of Materials Science and Engineering; 

 Mr. WANG Wenhui, Deputy Director of Personnel Department; 

 Ms. LIU Qiong, Section Chief of International Office. 

The visit would provide us an excellent opportunity to discuss various options for the future research and 

education exchange/ cooperation between Wuhan University of Technology and Monash University.  

I understand that the delegation will meet all the costs involved, including travel and accommodation. But if you 

need any help, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

I look forward to meeting you here in Melbourne in November/December 2017. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
Aibing Yu 
Pro Vice-Chancellor and President (Suzhou), Monash University, Australia 


